
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

6. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received the information set out in sub clauses 9.2 and 9.4 – 9.6.   
 
 6.1 Discretionary Fund Update 
 
  The Board received the information and decided to seek a report from Council staff on: 
 
 1. The cost of extending the cycle stand on Chester Street East outside Crichton Cobbers; 

and 
 
 2. The cost of covering the existing cycle stand. 
 
 6.2 Diverse Café 
 
  The Board received the information and congratulated all those associated with the project on 

its success.   
 
  Other decisions made by the Board are set out in clause 10 (Part C) of this report. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


